
   

  

  

   

 

 

TaRMS DATA MIGRATION AND NULLIFICATION/CANCELLATION OF 

EXISTING PAYMENT PLANS IN SAP TRM.  

 

The Commissioner of Taxes wishes to advise all valued taxpayers who are on active payment plans under SAP 

TRM that ZIMRA will be nullifying existing payment plans as it migrates data in the New TaRMS. This is 

because all payment plans will not be migrated to TaRMS.  

 

It will be appreciated if taxpayers  with payment plans can make arrangements to pay before end of day 30th  

of November 2023. Taxpayers on active payment plans are therefore advised to approach their liaison officers 

or their respective stations to make new payment plans that will be uploaded into TaRMS.  This is with effect 

from 04 December 2023 when the data migration process is completed. 

 

For any queries contact the nearest ZIMRA Office or the ZIMRA Contact Centre. See below 

details.  
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